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July 29, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:  Summer Uniform: Orders Needed 
 
Each BCEHS paramedic will receive two shirts. These shirts are navy blue and come with the 
BCEHS logo and a ‘Paramedic’ identifier underneath.  The committee is anticipating distributing 
these shirts to staff in early August. 
 
Immediate Action Required: 
 
We require all Unit Chiefs to submit the number of t-shirts needed at their station, along with sizing 
submitted no later than July 30, 2021.  Please connect with your UC to make this happen to be sure 
you’re receiving a shirt that fits for you. 
 
Please click on the link here for more information. 
 
Be safe out there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Corey Froese 
Provincial Safety Director 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
CF/sb/MoveUp 
 
 

http://www.apbc.ca/files/4116/2759/6766/UC_order_requests_Uniform_Tshirts.pdf

